
STATE OF NEW YORK 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

 

CASE 15-E-0751 - In the Matter of the Value of Distributed 

Energy Resources. 

 

NOTICE SCHEDULING TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 

 

(Issued November 7, 2016) 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Department of Public Service 

Staff (Staff) will convene a technical conference on Monday, 

November 28, 2016 regarding the Staff Report and Recommendations 

in the Value of Distributed Energy Resources Proceeding (the 

Report), filed in Case 15-E-0751 on October 27, 2016, as well as 

Appendix C to the Report, which was filed on October 28, 2016.  

The documents may be obtained through the Commission’s Document 

and Matter Management System (DMM) at http://www.dps.ny.gov, by 

searching Case 15-E-0751.  The November 28 technical conference 

will be held between 10:30 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. at the New York 

State Department of Public Service’s Albany Office at 3 Empire 

State Plaza, Albany, New York 12223 in the 19th Floor Board Room.  

The technical conference will include presentations by Staff on 

topics related to the Report and the opportunity for 

stakeholders to ask questions. 

A further notice will be issued before the technical 

conference, and will include an agenda and information on 

participating by teleconference.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Ted Kelly by email at Theodore.Kelly@dps.ny.gov, 

or by telephone at (518) 473-4953. 

 

 

 (SIGNED)     KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 

        Secretary 
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